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As a parent of two children currently attending the Maine School of Science and 
Mathematics (MSSM), I want to express my deep gratitude for this incredible school 
and the state funding that makes it accessible to families like mine. MSSM has been a 
life-changing opportunity for my children, helping them to grow, thrive, and blossom 
both academically and personally.
My daughter, who has long dreamed of becoming an author, is now taking real steps 
toward that dream, thanks to the nurturing and inspiring environment at MSSM. My 
son has found his place in the VEX Robotics Team and the Chess Club, while also 
being challenged and supported in his academics. Both of them are developing strong 
social relationships in the dorm setting, learning independence, responsibility, and 
essential life skills that will prepare them well for college and beyond.
MSSM is more than a school—it is a community that invests in the future generation. 
The dorm environment, the academic rigor, and the extracurricular opportunities 
together create a unique space where students grow into their full potential. I believe 
continued state funding for the boarding program is not only necessary but a wise 
investment in Maine’s future.
Thank you to the State of Maine, the school leadership, and everyone who makes 
MSSM possible. You are making a lasting difference in the lives of our children and 
in the future of our communities.


